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The history of past “gross receipts” tax has contributed to economic impacts through 

rising costs of goods and services. The negative impact of this Bill would be higher 

timber cost – how does the legislature plan to develop affordable housing when 

taxation policies continue to increase the costs? 

 

I oppose SB1593.  


